
 

 

9th September 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Nursery Welcome and Reminders 
 

Firstly can we say a huge welcome to everybody and a massive WELL DONE to the children 
that have already started with us. We are amazed by your confidence, independence and 
behaviour in just a few days! We would also like to thank parents and carers for helping us to 
ensure the children transition quickly and safely in to school. We are so happy with how quickly 
the children have settled and they appear very happy here! 
 
As we are in our second week of school and more children will be joining us soon, we would 
like to ask for your help to ensure things continue to run smoothly. 
 

 Please could you send a bag in with spare clothes, underwear, shoes (this could just be 
PE type pumps) and wellies. This is to be kept in school on the children’s pegs.  

 Could all coats, jumpers and bags be labelled with the children’s names so we can return 
any lost items to the correct child. 

 If possible, could children be sent in each day with a clearly labelled water bottle that 
they will be able to have access to all day in the classroom. 

 Unfortunately, until we have further guidance, children are unable to bring in soft toys 
from home. We understand this is hard for some children but we will support the 
children that will find this a struggle. 

 
This term we will be focusing on the topic ‘All About Me’. We would love it if you could send in a 
photograph of your family for our family board. We also have an autumn table, so as autumn 
approaches if you have anything you could send in to put on our Autumn table we would love 
that! 
 
Thank you again for all your support so far. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Fiona Walker and Ellie Webb 
Nursery Teachers 


